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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 8:30 AM
To: 'Kari King'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities

Good morning Ms. King, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kari King [mailto:kariking14@me.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 8:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities 
 
Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request. 
 
To the FL Public Service Commission, 
 
Your rate increase request of Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 is totally unfair  due to certain areas within 
Seminole County increasing up to +200% higher than the current rate. It is not right for 17 different systems to have a 
consolidated rate when there are so many different factors. Please reconsider Staff’s recommendation.  A 200% increase 
is outrageous, and should be stopped before it starts! 
 
Sincerely, 
Kari King 
Longwood, FL 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




